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EXTRACT FROM A LETTER EEGEIVED FROM SHANGHAI DATED
30thAUGUST, 1948 RECEIVED 9TH SEPTEMBER, 1948,
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Anbther pointer, however, is that The Shn Peh
S.N. Co. have just intimated their desire to withdraw the
S.5. "PEH ON" from class, when the vessel was due to complete
Spetidl Survey, the reason being given that as the vessel
is engaged purely on the Yangtze River that it was unnereessary

to continue in class. o~
© 2020

Lloyd's Register
Foundation

097ibl-007677-002]



